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WAY 06 1994

Docket No. 50-440
Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Stratman
Vice President
Nuclear - Perry
P. 0. Box 97, S 270
Perry, CH 44081
Dear Mr. Stratman:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-440/93023(DRP))

This will acknowledge receipt of your letters dated March 21, 1994 and
April 19, 1994, providing supplemental information, in response to our letter
dated February 18, 1994, transmitting a Notice of Violation associated with
Inspection Report No. 50-440/93023(DRP). We have reviewed your corrective
actions and have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions

will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,
Nriginal signsd by
L. ;\.‘; 33 i, it col\\‘

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3

SEE ATTACHED DISTRIBUTION

RITI RITI RITI RITI
Q?B}’ﬁ\ O 3 oo )
Marjino Lapksbury Olteanu eger
5[5 s’rds‘»“ 51¢ /7%
110001

7405120009 940506
PDR AﬂNJCN.(JSOC%#&:O



Notice of Violation

DISTRIBUTION

cc:

R. W. Schrauder, Director, Nuclear
Support Department

H. L. Hegrat, Acting Manager,
Licensing and Compliance

K. R. Pech, Director, Perry Nuclear
Assurance Department

N. L. Bonner, Director, Perry
Nuclear Engineering Dept.

H. Ray Caldwell, General
Superintendent Nuclear Operations

D. P. Igyarto, Plant Manager,

Terry J. Lodge, Esq.

State Liaison Officer, State of Ohio

Robert E. Owen, Ohio
Department of Health

A. Grandjean, State of Ohio
Public Utilities Commission

0C/LFDCB

Licensing Project Manager, NRR

Resident Inspector, RIII

H. J. Miller, RIII
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